
Newsletter       

July 2022           
 

ROMANIA 

Ciumeghiu – Self-help 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
     

            

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The SB Foundation’s self-help 

projects are important. 

 

The photos show the installation 

of a sprinkler system paid for by 

SB Foundation in the Romany 

village Ciumeghiu. As is evident, 

several kinds of vegetables have 

sprouted from the dry soil.  With-

out water they would have wilted. 
 

Bo Setterlind has written a 

beautiful hymn (number 236 in 

the Swedish hymnbook). The first 

verse reads like this: 

 

The wellspring of God’s water is abundant, a gift of teeming life, 

providing all our needs, ample for you and for me. (Free translation) 

 

Ciumeghin wishes to thank all donors with a large bouquet 

of roses and lilies (see photo). 

 

The SB Foundation also expresses its deep gratitude 

via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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